
 
 
 
 
 

         Date: 15.05.2021 
 

 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 
 

  COMEDK’s UGET 2021 - Postponement of exam and extension 
  of last date of application 
 
 

Through its notification dtd. 07.02.2021, COMEDK had announced that the 

COMEDK UGET – 2021 for Engineering courses will be conducted on Sunday 

the 20th June 2021. Subsequently, it had published a detailed Information 

Brochure on 19.03.2021 prescribing the eligibility criteria for the said 

entrance exam along with other rules and regulations. 

 
Now, due to the concerns arising out of COVID-19 pandemic, COMEDK has 

decided to postpone the examination scheduled to be held on 20.06.2021. 

New date of examination will be announced in due course. 

 

In view of this, the last date for submission of completed application online is 

extended upto and inclusive of 15th July 2021. All other terms and 

conditions brought out in the Information Brochure dtd. 19.03.2021 will 

remain unchanged. 

 
The candidates are required to refer to the COMEDK web site 

www.comedk.org only for all updates. 

 
 
 

 Sd/- 

 Executive Secretary, COMEDK 
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